
Jeanne Lambrew 

Early Learnings from 
the Pandemic 

Over a year into the COVID-19 pandemic, the State of 
Maine continues to work at containment of the virus, 
vaccination, and recovery.  Jeanne Lambrew, Ph.D, the 

Maine Commissioner of Health and Human Services, will reflect 
on lessons learned to date as well as engage with retirees on 
their thoughts and suggestions.  


 

The presentation will be approximately 15 minutes followed by a 
limited number of questions.  Type your questions on the small 
screen found by clicking the Q/A button at the bottom and right 
of center.  


The questions will go to the moderator, Tom Sandford, who will 
facilitate your typed questions for answers by Jeanne Lambrew 
following the presentation.
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